Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Jean Arundale

Sent: 26 March 2014 15:06

To: Planning Policy

Cc: Mary Buckley; Richard Henchley; Bach, Michael
Subject: Basements

Dear Councillors,
| am writing to say | strongly support the Council’s proposals to change the policy toward basement
developments in the RBK&C.

have suffered the effects of basement excavations that seriously
affect our quality of life, through noise, vibration and dust, unsightly over-large unnecessary temporary
constructions, scaffolding left up for years, and through the impact of construction traffic and long-term parking
suspensions. Our small cul-de-sac particularly has been disturbed by these excavations, demolitions and long-term
building projects.

Please take us out of our misery and limit the permits for basement developments. | would greatly appreciate
having your support in favour of the proposed changes.

Yours sincerely,
Dr. Jean Arundale, Ph.D.



